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Section 1: 

Comments on Credit Needs 



Written Comments from the Public 

From 2008 through 2023 and as current as April 1, 2024 

1st State Bank has not received any written comments from the Public that specifically related to 

the bank’s performance in helping to meet community credit needs, therefore there are also no 

responses to the comments by the Bank.  


